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Good afternoon,  

  

Please find attached a Council endorsed submission regarding the Inquiry into the Development of 
the Transport Oriented Development Program.  

  

Feel free to contact me if you have any queries or require anything further.  

  

Daniel  

  

  

                                                                                                      
 

  

DANIEL 
 

  
 

CAVALLO 
  

DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENT & PLANNING 
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Disclaimer 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of 
any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you received this unintentionally, please contact the sender and delete the material from all 
computers. Cumberland City Council does not warrant the material contained in this message is free from 
Computer virus or defect. Loss or damage incurred in use is not the responsibility of Cumberland City Council. 
Cumberland City Council respects your privacy and is committed to protecting it. To view our Privacy Policy 
please visit www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au 
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